

August 19th the Director of Turkish Airlines in Georgia, Sherafettin Ekici and the representative of Turkish Airlines in Batumi, Ozgur Agca visited the International Investors Association of Georgia. During the meeting, the parties discussed about the global problems caused by the Corona virus pandemic and the industries that have suffered the most from the Corona virus, the importance of restoring air traffic and the need to create a safe environment for travel. They also stressed the importance of scheduling six to seven flights a week to Batumi. "I hope that flights to Ankara-Batumi will resume in the near future. Turkish Airlines plays an important role in the development of international trade," said the chairman of the association and thanked the for visiting.